TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of certain citizens of Australia draws to the attention of the House: the
possible closure of the Kensington Post Office at 168 Anzac Parade Kensington
NSW 2033.

We therefore ask the House to: take whatever steps are required to ensure that the

Kensington Post Office remains open and its postal services remain available to the
community.



